
 

 

Greetings Athletic Directors and Administrators,  

 

It is my pleasure to send you the AIAAA’s Hall of Fame nomination form for 2024.  Many Arizona 

athletic administrators that you have worked with or know deserve this recognition.  The AIAAA 

is looking to honor these individuals at our September conference in 2024 but we need your 

help identifying and nominating them.  I have attached a nominating form to this email for your 

convenience.  Please strongly consider nominating a deserving individual.  The AIAAA strives to 

be diverse in its Hall of Fame selections.  We need nominations for candidates from large and 

small schools and districts, from all parts of the state as well as diversity in gender and ethnicity.  

There are many great and qualified people out there but again, we need your help.  If you do 

have someone in mind to nominate please pay special attention to the minimum qualifications 

outlined in the nominating form.  The one that people miss sometimes is the minimum number 

of years that a retired AD or AP served (its 10 years).  Additionally, while the candidate must 

have retired, many of them have come back to work for ESI or Smart Schools.  These people 

would still qualify for nomination.  I would also strongly suggest you pay close attention to the 

items required in the nominating packet.  The packet must be complete for the HOF Board to 

consider the candidate. The deadline for complete nomination packets is Friday April 12, 2024.  

They should be emailed directly to me.   

 

Thanks again for your help.  Let’s get some good ones!! 

 

Sincerely,  

Tony Miller, CMAA 

(623) 418-3776 

tony.miller@dvusd.org 


